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I barely use my power in my tiny apartment and my bill is roughly 45 dollars a month. 

It's as if I can't use the power at all. Many people in my circles feel this way. This 

makes the home a shell. We want to support the economy in our community and give 

that money instead to a power bill. It is my hope that we gwt remedy for this. Thank 

you.  


